


PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quiet PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually left open and they 
are attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny.Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 
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They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it, WE 
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As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 
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licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 
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The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
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management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 
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PETITION TO REVOKEjDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and a11 the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 
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entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
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C management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite Pj's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
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management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
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have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ'S by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ'S entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and a11 the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 
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PETITION TO REVOKE/DENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ'S by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ'S entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not fol lowi~g the rules and al! the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are '  
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Address: Signature: I ne: !i 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not fallowing the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 
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PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 



PETITION TO REVOI<E/DENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to  quiet PJ'S by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ'S entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually left open and they 
are attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Address: Signature: Name: L 
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PETITION TO REVOKEjDENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he  hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. It is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it: WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: ,a Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKE!DENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite Pj's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke Pj's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKE/DENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quiet PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually left open and they 
are attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quiet Pj's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke Pj's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually left open and they 
are attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or  regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKE/DENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quiet PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually left open and they 
are attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite Pj's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke Pj's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 



PETITION TO REVOKEiDENY PANAMA TOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ'S by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a ye& and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ'S entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: , 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA JOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late a t  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

some of us are parents with small children. It is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. I t  is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: Signature: a 



PETITION TO REVOKEIDENY PANAMA IOE'S IT'S ENTERTANMENT LICENSE: 

The neighbors of Granada Ave have had it. We've tried to quite PJ's by calling 
management (who do not answer the phone late at  night when the problems occur), 
we've called the police to make noise complaints, we've been contacting Delong's 
office for OVER a year and he hasn't done anything. 

The neighbors of Granada Ave and surrounding areas have banded together to sign 
this petition to revoke PJ's entertainment license because the ownership and 
management have had a blatant disregard for the codes associated with their 
licensing. They have a 100' noise ordinance, but Bass can be heard over 300' away, 
windows and doors are supposed to be shut but are continually open and they are 
attracting a bad clientele. 

Some of us are parents with small children. I t  is unacceptable to wake up Saturday 
and Sunday morning with beer bottles and vomit on your front grass. The patio 
crowd is now so rowdy that we cannot walk by on a Saturday or Sunday afternoon 
with the kids without profanities and cat calls to the wives. It is obvious the 
management has no control and/or care of it's clientele. I t  is more obvious they 
have no respect or regard to the neighbors of the Shore. 

They are simply not following the rules and all the neighbors are tired of it. WE 
ALSO BELIVE THIS VIOLATES PUBLIC NUISANCE CODES. 

As evidenced by the signatures below please revoke and/or deny Panama Joe's 
entertainment license: 

Name: Address: 
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